
September 2019
Dear Parents,

I hope you and your family have had a restful and fun-filled summer.  I am very excited to be your child’s case manager and special education teacher this school year.  I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself and share some of my excitement for the upcoming school year.
I graduated Magna Cum Laude from Temple University with honorary distinction and hold duel certification in both regular and special education. I am currently working on my master’s degree at Delaware Valley University. I have worked within Central Bucks School District since 2009. This year will be my 6th year teaching at Bridge Valley and my 2nd year teaching 5th grade with Mrs. Scott. I am very much looking forward to getting to know both you and your child this school year. I am very excited to begin working with your child to support his or her progress toward his or her goals as well as get to know him or her as an individual and a student. We will have many wonderful experiences and opportunities to learn and grow in the days ahead. 
Lastly, I strongly believe that the home-school connection is essential and that a team approach is key to student success.  Please know that I am always available to you and if at any time you would like to contact me, you may call, write a note, or send an e-mail (preferred and quickest) and I will get back to you promptly.  My contact information is noted below.  I very much look forward to developing a working relationship with you!!
Sincerely,
Miss Adrienne Woll

Bridge Valley Elementary

5th grade learning support

(267) 893-3700 

adwoll@cbsd.org
